
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, November 16, 2021 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Crispy Chicken Patty  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today 

 

 

1. Today, November 16th, there will be a Stage Crew meeting after school in room 107. 

During the meeting, we'll be discussing upcoming events such as basketball games and 

concerts. Everyone is welcome to attend. If you have any questions, please see 

Mrs.Gjoni. 

 

2. Want to make a difference for someone in need? Help keep a child warm during these 

frigid winter months by sponsoring a blanket for Project Linus! Blankets are $10 to 

sponsor, and you can go in with a few friends to sponsor one blanket if you choose. All 

blankets will be donated to the Ronald McDonald House Charity, which provides lodging 

and comfort for seriously ill children. Donations can be turned in to your advisor, the 

front office, or Mr. Sullivan and Mr. Ingwersen. 

 

3. Congratulations to Gurrie Middle School’s math team for winning 2nd place in team 

competitions at Fenwick High School, coming second place to Avery Coonley 

Academy. Students who participated include                

 

Nolan, Fey 

Santiago, Garcia 

Juan, Contreras 

Kate, Seiple 

Alexander, Cuckovic 

Roman, Sosnovyy 

Adrian Karlovic 

Jack, Michaelson 

Jazlene, Gonzales 

Connor, McNeer 

Matthew, Papa 

Lucy, Schoenecker 

Andy, Sherman 

Ethan, Walsh 

Rachel, Beery 

Miles, Bryck  

Veda, Rodriguez  

Vito, Falco  

 

Jack Michaelson also took home a trophy for 4th place in the individual completion and 

Andy Sherman took home a trophy for 6th place. Congratulations to all students, what an 



accomplishment! For more information on upcoming math team meetings and 

competitions, please see Ms.Zalewska in room 208.  

 

 


